
 

ST. PAUL VILLAGE

 

Congratulations to members of the Captial Campaign 
Committee and all the supporters who attended Chapel 
Hill Town Council meeting duirng which the 
development plan for St. Paul Village was approved.  
Pictured are some of those in attendance at the  Ocober 
11 meeting 
 

 
 


